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Query 1 

Please provide details on where the reference to liaison with company Drinking 
Water Quality teams and DWI can be found in the submission. If it hasn't been 
included in the submission, please indicate what liaison with company Drinking 
Water Quality teams and DWI regarding the solution has taken place.  

Query response 

It is important to note that Minworth SRO is a source SRO, providing augmentation 
into the system to all GUC and STT SROs to abstract further downstream. Ultimate 
accountability for the drinking water quality for this scheme sits with Thames Water 
and Affinity Water, through the STT and GUC SROs respectively. 

In conjunction with these two SROs, Minworth investigates the water quality, and 
treatment requirements to facilitate the discharges into the River Avon or canals. 
Downstream investigations within the receiving waterbodies, and therefore at 
abstraction points and drinking water considerations are covered within the relevant 
“transfer SRO”, GUC or STT. 

The Minworth Gate 1 submission document mentions DWI engagement in Gate 1 in 
sections:  

 5.7 – Acknowledgement that we have engaged with the DWI to develop 
scopes for the relevant work packages,  

 5.33 – Engagement regarding the development of the WQ monitoring plans,  
 8.4 – Stakeholder section noting DWI engagement on formation of water 

quality monitoring plans,  
 8.12 & 8.13 – notes engagement around the water quality monitoring plan, 

speifically where we have addressed concerns on emergent contaminants by 
including then in our Water Quality monitoring plan;and  

 14.6, 15.1 and 15.6 also describe the proposed DWI engagement in Gate 2. 

Engagement with the DWI for Minworth SRO has largely been in combination with 
STT and GUC, as the monitoring of Minworth water quality is included in those work 
packages. Minworth SRO is included within the water quality risk assessments, 
following the ACWG Treated Water Methodology, for GUC and STT. STT also 
completed the assessment for Bristol Water’s WTW, as discharge into the 
River Avon would create a change in source water. Bristol Water was engaged and 
in agreement with the completed risk assessment. 

We can confirm that various members of Severn Trent Water and Affinity Water’s 
water quality teams have been involved in the water quality assessments and the 






